
 

 

Principal’s Prints 
 
Welcome back, everyone.  What a whirl wind of activity.  We are doing our best to try and create 

an environment that has health and safety at the forefront but also returning to some of the normal 

routines we have been used to.  We are enjoying a great start up, a different start up and a similar 

start up all at once.  We have kept some of the processes, procedures and rules that we had last year 

and but also kept some processes from a pre-covid start up.   

 

It is vitally important that every student go through the “Alberta Health Daily Check-

list” screening questionnaire prior to coming to school or going to the bus stop.  It is al-

so important that any adults who are entering the building do that as well.   

 

  Click Here for the "Alberta Health Daily Checklist" 

 

We are still trying to use the same entry and exits at all times for each class.  We are trying to stay in 

class cohorts as much as possible but still allow our middle school students the excitement of band 

and options classes and mixing with different peers.  We are practicing social distancing and still try-

ing to have our 7 and 8 students use lockers just not all at the same time.  We are still eating in class-

rooms as we have found a number of positives with that procedure.  It has been tricky trying to bal-

ance everything but I think we learned from that past that we can change things up on the fly if need 

be so if something isn’t quite working, we will adapt.  

 

We will be having our first set of Parent/Teacher/Student conferences on October 19th and 21st 

from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  This year we will be offering a hybrid model of interviews that will be 

either in person or on zoom.  You can decide what will work best for you and your family.   Booking 

of your time slots will be done through conference manager as normal.  Please watch the Friday Fan-

Out for more information.   

 

Finally, I would like to say welcome to some of our new staff.  First a big welcome to Ms. Susan No-

ble who is our assistant principal while Ms. Mogck is on a maternity leave.  Ms. Mogck had a baby girl 

in August.  Congratulations Kendra and Welcome Susan!!  Also a welcome to Mrs. Michelle Nelson, 

who will be teaching Grade 8 Language Arts and Social until the end of January when Ms. Chelsy 

Hooper returns from her parental leave.   

 

Have a great October 

 

Brad 
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Please welcome our new staff!! 

Susan Noble 

Assistant Principal 

     Hi Bearspaw families! I am thrilled to join the team at Bearspaw School this 
year as the Acting Assistant Principal. Working for Rocky View Schools (RVS) 
since 2008 has provided me with opportunities to serve students in the communi-
ties of Langdon, Chestermere, Cochrane, and now Bearspaw. I have also spent 
time working at the RVS central office, or Education Centre, where I worked 
closely with school professional teams in the areas of literacy and technology 
professional development. While there, I completed my Masters of Education in 
Leadership for Learning from the University of Calgary. I love working alongside 
children across the grades and am eager to learn more about the people, big and 
small, who make up this wonderful, welcoming learning community.  
     When I'm not at school, I am usually spending time walking along the Calgary 
river pathways and playing and picnicking at parks with my husband, Chris, and 
our two-year-old son, William. I look forward to meeting you soon; it's going to be 
a great year! 



 

 

We strive for Champion Effort, Champion Attitude and Champion Teamwork Page 3 

Please welcome our new staff!! 

Michelle Nelson 

Grade 8 

My name is Michelle Nelson, and I am excited to be a part of the 
grade 8 team this year. For the past 6 years I have been fortunate to 
work at Bearspaw in many classrooms guest teaching. I love the 
community we have here! Prior to Bearspaw I was teaching grade 5 
at a small-town school near where I grew up on a farm by Kitscoty, 
AB (bonus points if you know where that is!)  
 
In my spare time I enjoy hanging out with my family and taking my 
dog Maverick for a walk.  
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                                                          Principal – Mr. Brad Walls 

                                                 Assistant Principal - Mrs. Susan Noble                 

Kindergarten A.M./P.M. -  Mrs. Cheri Badry 

French/Music/Band:  

Mr. Brad Vance,  Mrs. Kim Becker 

Mr. Dan Bosse   

Grade 1 –  Mrs. Jenn Taggart Learning Support Lead - Mrs. Tayna Ceh 

Grade 1 –  Mrs. Rhonda Gogol Learning Support - Ms. Cheryl Berglund 

Grade 2 - Mrs. Julie Simpson Early Literacy - Mrs. Shari Visvanathan 

Grade 2 - Mrs. Siara Rogers Literacy Assistant - Mrs. Janet Holdaway 

Grade 3 –  Miss Heather Frass C.D.A. - Mrs. Liz Procee  

Grade 3 - Ms. Dayna Johnson Head Secretary - Ms. Dana Gray 

Grade 4 –  Mr. Braden Jepson Secretary of Accounts - Mrs. Michelle de Beurs 

Grade 4 -  Mrs. Marianne Sawatsky Receptionist - Mrs. Kerri Ebbinghoff 

Grade 4/5 –  Mrs. Jamie Straile Librarian - Mrs. Holly Imler 

Grade 5 - Mr. Ben Ryan Tech. - Mr. Gord Goss 

Grade 5 - Mrs. Helena Smith Learning Support Asst. - Mrs. Linda Peterson 

Grade 5/6 –  Mr. Andy Sibley Learning Support Asst. - Mrs. Kim Aitken 

Grade 6 - Mrs. Janet Cheverie & Mr. Dan Bosse Learning Support Asst. - Mrs. Wendy Bulger 

Grade 6 - Ms. Jennifer Saville Learning Support Asst. - Mrs. Yvonne Bechtold 

Grade 7 –  Mr. Reed Barrett Learning Support Asst. - Ms. Sacha Le Claire 

Grade 7 – Mrs. Rachel Crossland Learning Support Asst. - Mrs. Liz Coombes 

Grade 8 - Mr. Jamie Angus Learning Support/Office Asst. - Mrs. Debbie Baudais 

Grade 8 - Mrs. Michelle Nelson Head Building Operator - Mr. Anthony Barretto 

Grade 8 –  Ms. Keara McMurdo                   Caretaking - Mr. Gary Wright & Mr. Peter Michaud 

 Here is the staff roster for the 2021-2022 school year: 
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